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A Statement from the Members of the Academy Trust – June 2022 
 

On 16 June 2022, the Headteacher, Euan Ferguson resigned as a member from the Academy 

Trust. This was to meet new requirements from the ESFA to, as far as possible, ensure that 

employees of the school do not serve as members of the academy trust. 

 

To replace the headteacher, Mr Dwight Lawrence has agreed to serve as a member. Having had 

one son complete seven years of education at Isleworth & Syon School and another son still with 

us, he has a clear relationship with the school. 

 

Cathy Gower  Vanessa Smith     


